Gift Bags for Ukrainian Children
Thank you for sharing God'’s love!

As a church we were able to bless the chil-
dren in war torn Ukraine with a 42 gift
bags. Thank you to Kellie Haithcoat for
collecting bags and handling logistics.

HGC Life Groups
Tuesday, Wednesday @ 6:30pm

Come out to one of these groups as we
“consider how we may spur one another on
toward love and good deeds”, not giving up
meeting together. Info: Contact Adam

HGC Family Care Bags
Sunday, November 1, 2020

Let's make some goodie bags for our most
isolated church family members. We will
need kids' artwork, funds, and more. Email
will be sent with details this week.

Contact Information

Pastor Adam Snell
Adam@hgcmo.org * 573.590.0236

Pastor Chris Kassing
Chris@hgcmo.org * 573.823.8189

Learn
More

To see all that is
going on, listen to
past sermons, or
learn how to get
connected at HGC.

hgcmo.org
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November Total:
$3,302
Monthly Budget:
$9,755
2020 YTD Total:
$104,346
2020 YTD Budget:
$102,428
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